
Subject: QT
Posted by djesus on Wed, 08 Aug 2007 16:25:31 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

The new Qt 4.3.1 release. 

Perhaps the most significant change is that the license exemption list has been expanded,
allowing Qt to be linked with software under a number of other free licenses without the
requirement that the resulting work be distributed under the GPL.

Maybe the new license allow to ultimate make a qt interface.

Best Regards
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